
 

Operation Clean Sweep (OCS) 

Twice a year, the City of Inglewood in partnership with Consolidated Disposal Service (CDS) offers a free 

service where single and multi-family residents are provided the opportunity to dispose of an unlimited 

amount of unwanted bulky items. This program is called Operation Clean Sweep (OCS).  Acceptable 

items include furniture, appliances, and bags of trash.  Additional bags or containers may be used as 

long as they do not exceed 60 lbs. when full.  Branches, trimmings, lumber, etc. must be tied in bundles 

not to exceed four (4) ft. in length and 60 lbs., there must be no more than 15 bags and/or 10 bundles.  

Non-acceptable items include any hazardous material and any item that would require more than two 

(2) workers to handle.  

Items will be removed from the curb on the Saturday that corresponds with the regular trash collection 

service day, i.e.: if Monday is the regular trash collection day, then the OCS day will be the first Saturday 

of the event.  If Tuesday is the regular trash collection day, then the OCS day will be the second Saturday 

of the event, and so on.   

Items must not be placed out for collection prior to Friday of the scheduled Saturday pickup date. 

Individual bulky item pickups will not be scheduled during the OCS event month.   

All scheduled bulky item requests will resume on the first service day following the conclusion of the 

clean sweep event.  Please look out for a mail insert announcing the event in your utility bill and the 

City’s website.   

Please contact the Public Works Department, Environmental Services Division should you have any 

questions at 310.412.5333. 

 

       

 


